
To:
Roger Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group
rmarks@nextwave.com

Copy:
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee

Subject: Liaison Statement to the WiMAX Forum and IEEE received 
from the ITU-R WP 5D on ACS

Roger,

Thank you for the liaison statement dated 20 March 2008 in which you provided 
information relevant to the liaison statement from ITU-R Working Party 5D on
ACS values.  

The information that the IEEE 802.16 Working Group has kindly provided has been 
considered in detail within the WiMAX Forum Regulatory Working Group and has 
been taken into account in preparing the proposed reply from the WiMAX Forum to 
the ITU-R Working Party 5D group.    The draft response from the WiMAX Forum to 
the ITU-R WP5D is attached below.   The WiMAX Forum would be pleased to 
receive any observations on the draft document that the IEEE 802.16 group may care 
to provide from its forthcoming meeting of 12-15 May 2008.  The WiMAX Forum 
would anticipate finalizing the document soon after this date and submitting it to the 
ITU-R WP5D after completion of its formal internal approval process for the 
proposed contribution.

Yours sincerely

Ron Resnick
President WiMAX Forum
15220 NW Greenbrier Pkwy
Suite 310
Beaverton, OR 97006

Enclosure:
WiMAX Forum response to ITU-R WP5D for
Clarification on OFDMA TDD WMAN BS and MS ACS Values

      7th May 2008

For more information, contact:
Chair, Regulatory Working Group

rwg-chair@wimaxforum.org
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